
Staff Student Consultative Committee Meeting  
Minutes for Meeting No.5 of 2008/2009 

Date: 20th March, 2009  
Time: 3:00 pm 
Venue: Rm518A, CYM Physics Building, HKU 
 
Present: 
Dr. K.M. Lee (Chairman, Staff Representative) 
Dr. X.D. Cui (Staff Representative) 
Dr. F.C.C. Ling (Staff Representative) 
Mr. Chan Tsz Man (First Year Student Representative) 
Mr. Tse Ting Yan (Second Year Student Representative) 
Mr. Yu Hoi Fung (Third Year Student Representative) 
Ms. Anna Chen Yuk Nga (Postgraduate Student Representative) 
 
Apologies: 
Prof. J. Wang (Staff Representative) 
Dr. H.S. Wu (Staff Representative) 
Mr. Chow Tat Ming (Physics Society Representative) 
 
(1)  Confirmation of the minutes of the previous meeting 
  The previous minutes was confirmed as correct. 
 
(2)  Matters arising from the previous meeting 

Dr. Lee announced that the scanner had been placed in the computer room 
(Rm312). Software updates were also made on the computers inside the 
computer room. 
 
Dr. Lee also pointed out that the issue concerning the assessment weighting of 
course offered was addressed during the Staff Meeting. 

 
(3)  Comments from the first year student representative. 

There was no comment from the first year student representative. 

 

(4)  Comments from the second year student representative. 
The second year student representative raised the question about the delay and 
lack of physics text books in the University Book Store. 
 
Dr. Lee mentioned that the department would take a note on that and try to see 
if there could be any possible improvement. 
 
Dr. Ling suggested that the students might buy books from book stores outside 
HKU. 
 

(5)  Comments from the third year student representative. 



There was no comment from the third year student representative. 

 
(6)  Comments from the postgraduate student representative. 

There was no comment from the postgraduate student representative. 

 
(7)  Comments from the Physics Society representative 

The Physics Society representative was absent. 

 
(8)  Comments from the staff representatives 

There was no comment from the staff representatives. 

 
(9)  A.O.B. 

There was no A.O.B. 

 (10) Date of the next meeting 
The date of the next meeting would be at 3pm on 17th April, 2009 (Friday). 
 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:10 p.m. 
Anna Yuk Nga Chen (Secretary & Postgraduate Student Representative) 
20th March, 2009 
 
 


